Re: band dates

Page 1 of 1

From:

"Frank Kuzniewski" <fkuzniewski@harvey152.org>

Subject:

Re: band dates

Date:

Tue, March 26, 2013 8:31 pm rgriffin@www.harvey152.org

To: Cc:

fkuzniewski@harvey152.org,nwright@harvey152.org

Thanks Mr. Griffin. Ms. Wright, please share with the Board as well. In addition, you have my permission to submit the field trip request for the trip to Great America in Gurnee for an overnight stay. Please submit the documents for the board for approval since it will be an overnighter. This has to be Board approved.

Mr. K

```
> Hello Mr. Kuzniewski and Ms. Wright,
> I just wanted to touch basis with you in regards to some upcoming events.
> These events have already been approved by you Mr. K however here are some
> date reminders in case yourself or any of the other administration or
> board may want to attend.
> Wednesday, April 10 The band will be opening for the NIU Jazz Ensemble at
> Morraine Valley College
> Wednesday, April 17 The Band will be performing at the ETA Theater opening
> for the Chris McBride Quintet
> Saturday, April 20 The Dist. 104 Jazz Fest
> Thursday, May 2 Ingalls Memorial Hospital National Day of Prayer noon
> performance. (This event has not yet been approved. Ingalls will send a
> formal request to Mr. Kuzniewski)
> In addition, I would like to change the location of our Music in the Parks
> performance from Ohio to Gurnee, IL.
> The Brooks band would like permission to take part in the 2-Day Music in
> The Parks Festival at Six Flags Great America. May 10-11 2013.
> We expect up to 30 students and 5 Chaperones to take part in this trip.
>
> Thank you for your constant support.
> R. Griffin
```